From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 01 May 2017 13:44
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/00837/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:43 PM on 01 May 2017 from Mrs Amy Arnold.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Part Land On The North East Side Of Gavray Drive Bicester 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Residential development of up to 180 dwellings to include affordable housing, public open space, localised land remodelling, compensatory flood storage and structural planting 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Parry 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Amy Arnold

	Email:
	

	Address:
	16 Church Street, Bicester OX26 6AZ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Mr Parry, 

I am strongly objecting to this planning proposal as I am concerned for the protection of the Gavray Meadows wildlife site. 

Firstly I would ask that the application should be made showing how the site will be developed as a whole and not just the west side. It concerns me greatly that if the first application asks for 180 houses to be built on the west side, then a separate application will be made to build 120 on the east side and this would have a devastating impact on the important wildlife and conservation area that we should be protecting. Surely it would make more sense to build more houses on the west side and therefore have less impact on the east? One application would enable us to see the plans as a whole and make sure a mistake such as this is prevented. 

The application for any development on this site must make provision for funding and managing of what little conservation space we have left in Bicester. When you consider the ecological and historical importance of this site and the impact of an increased population, it would be criminal not to implement a guarantee of protection should this application be approved. 

It is obvious that the developers do not respect or protect this land and therefore I object wholeheartedly to this application. They have allowed the site to decline in wildlife and ecological value over the past ten years, purely for the purpose of getting approval to make huge amounts of money at great cost to the people of Bicester. I urge you not to be fooled by their greed and find more suitable sites for housing. Once the houses start to go up, we will have lost this precious pocket of magic forever.

Yours sincerely 
Amy


